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Kids taught bestiality at government school
FamilyVoice Australia is outraged by the debacle at Renmark High School, when year nine 
girls in a sexual education class learned about bestiality from a swearing guest speaker 
with no teacher present and no parental consent.
 
FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima said the education system at large is undermining 
the role of parents to educate their children concerning sexuality.
 
“It’s outrageous that any school would overlook parental consent and allow an 
unsupervised guest speaker to swear and provide graphic details about bestiality,” David 
d’Lima said.
 
“The school is apologetic, but what we need is a restoration of parental rights and a much 
more serious approach to the duty of care.
 
“Schools operate in the place of parents, who must reclaim their role to ensure the safe 
education of their children.” 
 
Further details:
David d’Lima - 0414 969 145
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